
 

 

 

NCSE/ DSI Information Webinar 

New Measures to Support Forward Planning for Special Education Provision 

Circular 0080/2024 

We were delighted to collaborate with the NCSE in facilitating an important 

information webinar for parents/guardians of school aged children, where we were 

joined by two National Coordinators from the NCSE, Stephanie Kelly and Sarah 

Ledwidge, on the night. The webinar addressed the following topics: 

· Overview of the National Council for Special Education -The role of the SENO 

· Overview of the recently published circular 0080/2024 “Forward Planning for 

Special Education” 

· Q/A 

A recording of the webinar is now available at this link 

 

A PDF of the Slides is available at this link 

 

Contact details for the NCSE Co-ordinators: 

• Sarah Ledwidge - National Coordinator (Region1) 

Areas covered: Leitrim, Monaghan, Cavan, Louth, Kildare, Meath, Dublin, 

Wicklow, Kilkenny, Carlow, Laois, Wexford and Waterford. Email Address: 

Sarah.Ledwidge@ncse.ie 

• Stephanie Kelly - National Coordinator (Region2) 

Areas covered: Donegal, Sligo, Roscommon, Mayo, Galway, Longford, 

Westmeath, Clare, Limerick, Kerry, Cork, Offaly and Tipperary Email 

Address: stephanie.kelly@ncse.ie 

https://youtu.be/s5xClAr6B5k
https://downsyndrome.ie/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/DSI-08.01.2025.pdf

